
Traffic and Road Safety Manager PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP
Land and Environmental Services
Glasgow City Council e-mail: campaigning@gobike.org
Exchange House web: www.gobike.org
231 George Street
Glasgow G1 1RX Ref: TF/AM/GCC

E-mail to saferparking@glasgow.gov.uk 24 February 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Glasgow City Council (Maryhill Road/Napiershall Street) (Junction Improvement) Or-
der 201.

Thank you for your prompt response to our concerns.  We withdraw our objection to the in-
crease in parking and are thus in general approval of your proposals.  
However, we would point out that we suspect that some of the transport may attempt to stay for
more than 10 minutes in the short-stay parking.  Could you please ensure that the Parking War-
dens are alerted to the changes and that staff at the Community Central Halls are also aware of
the parking restrictions and direct drivers to the appropriate car park? 

We are pleased that Advance Stop Lines and pedestrian crossings are to be installed under
these proposals.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
Convenor, GoBike
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